
Carnival Cruise Line Names Ken Tate, Jim Heaney To Executive Vice President Positions

February 5, 2018

MIAMI (Feb. 5, 2018) — Carnival Cruise Line has announced the promotions of Ken Tate and Jim
Heaney to executive vice president positions, effective immediately. Both report to Carnival Cruise
Line President Christine Duffy.

"Ken and Jim have proven themselves by taking on additional responsibilities over time," said Duffy.
"I am confident that they will continue to have positive impacts on the growth and success of
Carnival."

Ken Tate was promoted to executive vice president and chief commercial officer. In that role, he is
responsible for revenue management and ship deployment, as well as trade and direct sales
channels, including the customer contact center. 

Tate joined Carnival Cruise Line as vice president of revenue management in 2012. In 2015, he
became senior vice president of revenue management.  Prior to joining Carnival, Tate worked with
the Boston Consulting Group on various pricing and revenue management initiatives.     
   
Jim Heaney has been promoted to executive vice president, professional services, and chief
financial officer. In addition to his CFO role, he is responsible for Carnival Cruise Line's legal and
information technology functions, as well as strategic and commercial port development efforts for
the company. Heaney also recently assumed responsibility for supply chain and strategic sourcing
for Carnival Cruise Line.

Heaney joined Carnival as chief financial officer in June 2015. He was previously chief financial
officer at SeaWorld Parks & Entertainment. Prior to that, Heaney held a number of executive
financial positions including CFO and senior vice president of finance and travel operations at
Disney Cruise Line where he worked for 17 years. Heaney also held various financial posts at Royal
Caribbean International.

###
 
About Carnival Cruise Line
Carnival Cruise Line, part of Carnival Corporation & plc (NYSE/LSE: CCL; NYSE: CUK), is "The
World's Most Popular Cruise Line®" with 25 ships operating three- to 16-day voyages to The
Bahamas, Caribbean, Mexican Riviera, Alaska, Hawaii, Canada, New England, Bermuda, Europe,
Cuba, Australia, New Zealand and the Pacific Islands. Two 133,500-ton Vista class ships are
currently scheduled for delivery - Carnival Horizon in 2018 and Carnival Panorama in 2019.
Additionally, two new 180,000-ton ships are scheduled to enter service in 2020 and 2022.
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